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June 22nd f 1926#

■\

Dr. B. D. Adams,
243 fountain^Street, 
Hontroal.I

'rV' /

Dear Dr# Adams:-

I am enclosing you herewith 
a copÿ of a letter which I have today sent out. 
hy the direction of the Principal.

I regret that I should have 
given you the impression of "being dilatory in 
the matter, but there seems to have been some 
difficulty in the way of getting all the new 
machinery to function.
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Yours faithfully,
/

"ilfrid Bovey t
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